

Negotiations Update
5-3-2018

	We were able to get movement from the Company on some of their non-economic proposals and we in turn made counters to other Company proposals. While there are still significant issues pending, there was movement on both sides as we move closer to an agreement. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are awaiting answers to some of our key proposals, such as Health care and will keep our members updated as things progress. Our next meeting is Tuesday (May 8th) and we will continue to discuss the issues at hand and work toward a fair contract that the Bargaining Committee can bring to the Membership on May 20th, 2018.

The Strike Authorization Vote will be on Sunday (May 6th, 2018) at Tebala Event Center from 12:00 PM to 4:00 PM. The meeting will start at 12:00 PM and polls will open up after brief discussion.

· Remember...the Strike Authorization Vote is a vital tool for your Bargaining Committee to show management that the membership stands behind their Committee at the negotiations table. This authorization vote does NOT mean that you will go on strike.


	
	 

						In Solidarity,
						Your Bargaining Committee
